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ROUTE 630 (GOLF COURSE DRIVE) TO CLOSE FOR BRIDGE 

REPLACEMENT PROJECT IN PRINCE GEORGE 
Be alert of new traffic pattern 

 

 
 

 

PRINCE GEORGE, Va. – Weather 

permitting, crews will close Route 630 

(Golf Course Drive) between Route 627 

(Pumphouse Road) and Route 156 (Prince 

George Drive) starting on Monday, July 

24th for a bridge replacement project. 

  

Drivers should follow the posted detour 

route:  

 

 Eastbound traffic – Route 156 

(Prince George Drive) to Route 626 

(Tavern Road) to Route 627 

(Pumphouse Road) to Route 630 

(Golf Course Drive)  

 Westbound traffic – Route 630 (Golf 

Course Drive) to Route 627 (Pumphouse Road) to Route 626 (Tavern Road) to 

Route 156 (Prince George Drive)  

 

  
Anyone with questions about the project can call VDOT’s customer service center at 

800-FOR-ROAD (800-367-7623). For the latest real-time traffic information or road 

conditions, call 511 or visit http://www.511virginia.org.  
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